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The Mayor and City Council shall discuss and possibly take action on recommending approval to the Arizona
Department of Liquor Licenses and Control for several Extension of Premises/Patio Permit applications
submitted by Jeffrey Miller on behalf of Honeycutt Coffee Cafe, located at 44400 W. Honeycutt Road #109.
Discussion and Action.

Honeycutt Coffee Cafe has submitted applications for Extension of Premises/Patio Permit for events that will
take place on May 14, May 16, June 12, June 19, June 26, and July 3, 2021. The State of Arizona Department of
Liquor Licenses and Control requires that an application for Extension of Premises/Patio Permit be approved
by local government before submission to their office.

Staff recommends approval.
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